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COME JOIN US! 
We have Sunday School classes for three-year-olds through adult. Classes meet 
from 10:15 – 11:30 every Sunday morning. We hope you’ll join us! 

Q: We don’t go to Our Savior Lutheran (OSL) for church. Is that a problem? 

A: Absolutely not! We welcome all. More importantly, God loves and welcomes all.  

Q: My kids have never been to OSL Sunday School. What happens there? 

A: It depends on the age of the kids. Ages 3 – 3rd grade gather together from 10:15-10:30 (to sing songs 
and work on memorizing a Bible verse) in Luther Hall and then they go to their classrooms. 4th – 6th grades 
and 7th – 12th grades go directly to classrooms at 10:15. All classes participate in an age-appropriate lesson 
that includes a story from the Bible and activities to help make the story relevant and to point the 
students to Jesus. 

Q: I don’t live close to OSL. What do most parents do while the kids are in Sunday School? 

A: We hope you’ll stay! We have adult classes meeting at the same time: a class open to all adults (on a 
biblical topic or theme—no Bible knowledge needed) and a women-only group. Our library is also open 
during Sunday School and you are welcome to browse. If you plan to leave the building during Sunday 
School, make sure we have a current contact phone number for you. 

Q: Our family does not have a Bible. Will we need to buy one for our child to go to Sunday School? 

A: Nope. Every child who attends will be given a Bible that they can take home to share with the family. 

Q: How do you keep track of food allergies, contact info, and other things to keep my child(ren) safe? 

A: Good question! We have a form that each family completes to give us all that info. These are shared 
with the classroom teachers so they can be prepared. All teachers and staff have been background 
checked, too. 

Q: How much does it cost? 

A: No charge! We’re in the business of pointing people to Jesus.  If your family hasn’t been to OSL 
Sunday School before, you may want to contact us so we have enough materials and know to look for you! 

Q: I still have more questions. Whom can I contact? 

A: You are welcome to contact Miriam Richardson (815-341-5850 or ssoursavior@gmail.com) or the 
church office (815-725-1606 or oursaviorjoliet@gmail.com).    

We hope to see you soon! 

  


